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Logsdon, Jeremy

From: School.of.teacher.ed <school.of.teacher.ed-bounces@lists.wku.edu> on behalf of 
Logsdon, Jeremy <jeremy.logsdon@wku.edu>

Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2024 2:47 PM
To: school.of.teacher.ed@lists.wku.edu
Subject: [School.of.teacher.ed] Invitation to 4th Annual Murder Mystery Costume Ball
Attachments: ATT00001.txt

Hello all, 
 
This is just a quick reminder about the 4th Annual Murder Mystery Costume Ball being held for our Education LLC 
on Monday, October 28th, in the Student Success Center from 3:30 to 4:30. Costumes are not required but are 
encouraged. 
 
This will be a great opportunity to come mingle with many of our freshman teacher prep students and your 
colleagues. We have had a blast the last three years, and we hope you’ll come this year, too! Spouses and families 
are allowed! (The lower age limit to actually enjoy the murder mystery is probably around 10, but this isn’t scary 
and your kids could take on an active role or just be a participant. I’ll leave that up to you, of course.) 
 
We’re providing Aramark Pizza, as well as drinks and some type of dessert (to be determined). We hope you’ll 
come! 
 
Let us know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
Jeremy & Jessie 
 
Dr. Jeremy Logsdon 
Director, WKU Center for Literacy 
Assistant Professor, School of Teacher Education 
Libraries, Informatics, & Technology in Education 
Gary A. Ransdell Hall 1073B 
270.745.2207 
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Logsdon, Jeremy

From: Keesey, Susan
Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2024 8:52 PM
To: Logsdon, Jeremy; Hussung, Jessie
Subject: FW: Thanks for supporting our LLC!

Thanks to both of you.  You are amazing leaders for our LLC students.  Appreciate all you do! 
 
Thanks, 
Sue 
 
Susan Keesey, Ph.D. 
Director, School of Teacher Education 
Associate Professor, Special Education 
Western Kentucky University 
1005 Gary Ransdell Hall 
270-745-5414 
susan.keesey@wku.edu  
 

From: Logsdon, Jeremy <jeremy.logsdon@wku.edu> 
Date: Tuesday, October 29, 2024 at 11:05 AM 
To: Stobaugh, Beckie <rebecca.stobaugh@wku.edu>, Taylor, Kimberly <kimberly.taylor@wku.edu>, 
Smith, Kandy <kandy.smith@wku.edu>, Super, Daniel <daniel.super@wku.edu>, Super, Josiah 
<josiah.super@wku.edu>, Lee, Rachael <rachael.lee@wku.edu>, Fortenberry, Heidi 
<heidi.fortenberry@wku.edu>, Roberts, Julia <julia.roberts@wku.edu>, Paganelli, Andrea 
<andrea.paganelli@wku.edu>, Paganelli, Anthony <Anthony.Paganelli@wku.edu>, Logsdon, Tina 
<tina.logsdon@wku.edu> 
Cc: Hussung, Jessie <jessica.hussung@wku.edu>, Murphy, Corinne <corinne.murphy@wku.edu>, 
Keesey, Susan <susan.keesey@wku.edu>, Tassell, Janet <janet.tassell@wku.edu> 
Subject: Thanks for supporting our LLC! 

Hello all, 
  
Thank you so much for supporting our Education LLC students by attending and participating in our 4th Annual 
Murder Mystery Costume Ball. This has become one of our signature events in the LLC, and we are so appreciative 
of your time and efforts in getting to know our LLC students. These students will be in your classes over the next 
four years, and we know that tonight was the start of a great relationship that will follow them during their time 
here on the Hill. 
  
Last night’s event was an astounding hit, and we look forward to doing this again next year! 
  
Thanks, 
Jeremy and Jessie 
  
Dr. Jeremy Logsdon 
Director, WKU Center for Literacy 
Assistant Professor, School of Teacher Education 
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Libraries, Informatics, & Technology in Education 
Gary A. Ransdell Hall 1073B 
270.745.2207 

 
  







 


